
BCS Hot Lunch 

eFunds Quick Reference for 2021-22 

1. Although lunches will be free again this year to all students, we strongly encourage you to set up an 

eFunds account with a minimal balance for your student. 

2. Our Hot Lunch Program uses a scanner system to charge students for hot lunch options:  main 

entree, additional lunch (7th-8th grades), pre-made salad & sandwich (4th-8th grades), or milk (ala 

carte) consumed each day.  The student’s ID card is scanned at the beginning of the lunch line.   

 

As with any business, the logistics of this system are much easier when your student’s lunch account 

is maintained with a positive monetary balance.  To eliminate the need to send cash/checks to 

school which can be misplaced or lost, we ask that you please utilize the eFunds system that is set 

up for our school.  Exceptions must be requested through the school office. 

The eFunds system provides you the convenience of funding your student’s account at home  

on-line.  A transaction fee and/or credit card fee will be assessed with every transaction.  

3. New students to BCS will be mailed information regarding the setup of an eFunds account with a 

unique ID number.   

4. If your student chooses to purchase an additional lunch (7th-8th grades) or a milk with a cold lunch, 

you must have an eFunds account set up, activated, and funded BEFORE the school year begins, and 

a balance must be maintained for those purchases. 

5. Once you have set up your student’s eFunds account, the most efficient method to maintain a 

positive monetary balance is to designate a set amount of money to be automatically deposited 

every month or set up the auto-replenish option when your student’s account reaches a certain 

threshold.   A transaction fee and/or credit card fee will be assessed with every transaction. 

 

** Be sure to turn off these options for the summer months at the end of the school year. 

6. If your student loses his or her ID card, another ID card must be purchased for $5 at the school 

office. 

7. The eFunds link to log in is: 

 https://payments.efundsforschools.com/v3/districts/55560 

This link can be found on both the Catholic Central and Burlington Catholic websites. 

 

8. Matt DeLorme is the contact for eFunds for Catholic Central and Burlington Catholic Schools. Email 

Mr. DeLorme with any questions or issues at mdelorme@cchsnet.org 

NOTICE:   You must have an eFunds account set up, activated, and funded BEFORE the school 

year begins. 

 

mailto:mdelorme@cchsnet.org

